For the month of July we will be doing 4th of July
activities at the beginning of the month and then
we will investigate ocean plant and animal life.
The Tigers will be going on field trips Tuesdays
and Thursdays. Tennis shoes would be best since
some of these are walking trips.

Please remember that we will be going swimming every Thursday.
(Check sign in sheets) please remember to bring a swimsuit and
towel for your child on these days. (Weather permitting)




